SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING
OCTOBER 30, 1995

The special use permit meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.
by Chairman Al Hunter. Also present were Jerry Austin, Terry
Carleton, Pat Henige, Don Krauss, and Don Zehnder. James Totten,
Manager, was also present. Joanne Strahm was absent.

Six people were in the audience.

Discussion was held on special use permit #95-9 for a pond on
Connie Reed's property. Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder
to approve special use permit #95-9. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Zehnder, supported by Henige to adjourn at 7:12 p.m.
Motion carried 6-0.

Don Krauss, Secretary
Planning Commission

SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING

OCTOBER 30, 1995

The special use permit meeting was called to order at 7:15 p.m.
by Chairman Al Hunter. Also present were Jerry Austin, Terry
Carleton, Pat Henige, Don Krauss, and Don Zehnder. James Totten,
Manager, was also present. Joanne Strahm was absent.

Two people were in the audience.

Discussion was held on special use permit #95-10 for a daycare
center for Linda Langworthy.

Motion by Austin, supported by Carleton to approve special use
permit #95-10 conditional on the issuance of state licensing,
specifying the hours of operation on the permit, and screening
the fence for neighbors to meet requirements. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to adjourn at 7:35 p.m.

Motion carried 6-0.

Don Krauss, Secretary
Planning Commission



